

PRIME MINISTER , PREMIER MINISTRE

I am delighted to extend my warmest greetings to the members of the Canadian Dental Association (CDA) on the occasion of its centenary.

This milestone provides a wonderful opportunity to reflect upon the history of your association, while setting goals for the future. For 100 years, the CDA has promoted the importance of oral health care through educational initiatives and awareness programs, while also representing the interests of Canadian dentists. I am certain that the CDA will uphold its reputation as the national voice of dentistry, playing a vital role in the evolution of dental knowledge and practices as we embark on a new century.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable centennial celebration, as well as continued success in the years ahead.

OTTAWA 2002

